
2022 DRCEA Annual Membership Meeting Notice 
 
In accordance with Article VII, Section 3 of the DRCEA By-Laws, notice is 

hereby given of the Annual Meeting of the general membership that will be 

held on Thursday, October 27, 2022, at 10:00 a.m. at the Double Tree by 

Hilton, located at 5801 Southfield Service Drive and Ford Road.  The 

purpose of the meeting is to elect DRCEA Board of Directors and Officers, 

provide Officers’ and Committee reports, and to transact any other official 

business that may come before the membership. 

 
The meeting room at the Double Tree is large enough to accommodate 
social distancing, and although the hotel does not require the wearing of a 
mask, we encourage all who attend, regardless of vaccination status, to 
wear a facial mask while in attendance at the DRCEA Annual Membership 
Meeting. Also, please note you must be current on your dues to attend.  
 
We look forward to seeing you on Thursday, October 27th. 
 
DRCEA Board of Directors 
October 12, 2022 
  


